Our Community Confidence Strategy

The key aim of our Community Confidence strategy is to enable or re-enable people living
with sight loss to live confidently alongside COVID-19.

Our services include the First Step Team offering specialist information, advice and
guidance, a Patient Support Service in two hospitals, Enablement and Digital Teams
supporting people to create their own personal road maps and engage with technology,
specialist counselling, Children and Young People’s services, and our online Knowledge
Village support.

We will work in tandem with our NHS partners to ensure people newly facing sight loss have
the support they require to ensure no person is diagnosed without support.
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How can we 1
help you?

Enabling or re-enabling people
living with sight loss to live
confidently alongside COVID-19.

We will work in
partnership with
health & social
care
organisations
and businesses
to ensure our
communities are
inclusive
environments.

: Our expert
team will work
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with you to

" assess your

6 needs and

develop a
tailored road
map to ensure

you are in
control.
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We can help build your self-esteem
and wellbeing to live confidently and
independently alongside COVID-19,

physically and/or digitally.

For more information please contact:

Robert Cooper, Director of Community Services / Knowledge Village
Telephone 0300 222 5555 or email robert.cooper@henshaws.org.uk
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The challenge:

The COVID-19 pandemic is the biggest health crisis for generations, and it is having a
devastating impact on the lives of people across the world. We recognise that when times
are tough, it is the people who already face challenges that can be affected the most.

This graphic shows the key statistics of our support to blind and visually impaired people
across the North West since March 2020.

Our COVID-19 response at a glance:

Made over 4,000 support
phone calls to our most

vulnerable service users in
Lockdown #1

Surveyed 955 visually
impaired people to create a
report that was shared
across the sector

Reached out to our service
users by sending letters to
5,906 people at the start of
Lockdown #1in March

Developed a Community
Confidence strategy in
response to identified needs
of our beneficiaries

Digital reach over the year
increased by 43%, with
non-UK visits of 16% on

website, 52% on YouTube

Increased digital content
production by 483% to
provide remote support to
the sight loss community

Article about our COVID-19 -
response included in No
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